Lake City Council Proceedings
January 11, 2017

The City Council of Lake City, Iowa met in special work session with Mayor Tyler Holm presiding and the following members present:  Bellinghausen, Schleisman, and Snyder.  Absent:  Green (arrived at 5:10 pm), Filmer.  Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Council reviewed a list of staff requests and recommendations for the next fiscal year budget and beyond.  Library board president Jim Luhring and Library Director Michele Deluhery requested an increase of $2500.00 for fiscal year 2018 to the amount that was budgeted for this fiscal year. Council discussed priorities and CA will work on budget and present to council at a future meeting.

Council started the codification process and review of the codification draft for the first 6 chapters. Additional time will be needed to complete the review, and council gave direction to set a date and time for a special codification work session at the next council meeting.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Bellinghausen and seconded by Snyder, to adjourn the council meeting at 8:05 p.m.  MC.





_________________________________________	_________________________________________
Tyler Holm, Mayor 	Lee A. Vogt, City Administrator/Clerk

